

17801 Detroit Avenue Lakewood, OH 44107 beckcenter.org 216.521.2540

## Theater Alliance of Beck Center (TABC)

Hello Beck Families!

On behalf of TABC, our Youth Theater and Education volunteer organization, welcome to the 2019-20 year at Beck Center for the Arts. Beck Center has created great memories for many families over the years and we hope to provide the same experience to you and your family!

TABC is comprised of families of students enrolled in Theater Education courses and/or who perform in the Youth Theater productions at Beck Center. Our primary responsibilities are to support and enrich the youth student education experience and to provide hands-on support during youth theater productions, as well as all through the season.

Through simple fundraising efforts and amazing volunteers, we provide support to our students and Beck Center. Some of what we contribute with funds raised are funding the pit orchestra for the spring musical, hosting end of semester and opening night receptions, and purchasing new equipment for the Theater Education department. Last year, TABC purchases included over 100 booster seats for our younger theater patrons and a baby monitor system for summer camp productions. Our many volunteers provide countless hours of service each year by planning special events for theater students, organizing dinner for cast and crew during Youth Theater tech weeks, designing and implementing Youth Theater cast tables and cast boards, and so much more.

We are grateful for each of our members and we can't do what we do without your help! Please consider joining TABC. We offer several support options and encourage you to share this opportunity with family and friends. This year, membership is online! To join, please visit:

## https://forms.gle/HSV5R9UCjU2EujJj9

In recognition of your support, TABC Friends are listed in our Youth Theater Production playbills and receive discounts off Youth Theater Production memorabilia (i.e. t-shirts, DVDs). In addition to your financial contribution, we rely on TABC members for volunteer opportunities – once you join, we will invite you to volunteer throughout the year. For more information on joining, volunteering with us, or with any other questions, please contact Sharon Schuldt at <a href="mailto:BeckTABC@gmail.com">BeckTABC@gmail.com</a>. We hope you have a wonderful semester!

## Find us on Facebook! - Beck Center TABC

Thank you!

Sharon Schuldt, President Celina Forbes and Denise Toil, Vice Presidents of Socials Nora Katzenberger, Secretary Angela Rollins, Treasurer